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TMACOG Administrative Modification #2 

FY 2024-2027 Transportation Improvement Program 

 

This administrative modification was approved at the Transportation Improvement Program Committee 

on October 23, 2023. This modification is changing funding amounts around within two projects and 

moving one project from FY 2026 into FY 2027.  

PID 
Project Name and 

Description 

Project 

Cost 

($000) 

FISCAL YEAR ($000) Project 

Sponsor 
2024 2025 2026 2027 

105889 

LUC US 23 11.75 Inter-Chng: 

Reconstruction and reconfiguration 

of the SR 51 interchange over US 23 

in the City of Sylvania, Lucas 

County. Necessary work included 

bridge replacements, ramp 

reconstruction, secondary street 

upgrades and resurfacing. 

31,110 

CO 
 

4,311 

STBG 

3,939 

CMAQ 

16,004 

Other 

Federal 

1,522 

State 

5,335 

Local CO 

  
City of 

Sylvania 

111546 

LUC CR 501 0.00 Byrne Bike 

Lanes: Project in City of Toledo to 

resurface Byrne Rd from 

Heatherdowns Blvd to Detroit Ave 

(US 24). Includes spot pavement 

repairs, associated pedestrian ramp 

upgrades. The number of traveling 

lanes will be reduced to 3 and 

markings for bike lanes will be 

added. 

2,146 

CO 
 

1,605 

STBG 

541 Local 

CO 

  
City of 

Toledo 

116993 

LUC CR4 7.22 Erie & Monroe 

Roundabout: TMACOG STBG-

funded project in Sylvania to 

construct a roundabout at Erie St. 

and Monroe St., add a left turn drop-

lane for westbound Monroe St. at 

Olde Post Road, and resurface Erie 

Street. 

3,580 

CO 
   

2,864 

STBG 

716 

Local 

CO 

City of 

Sylvania 

These projects do utilize TMACOG-managed funds.  

This modification will switch funds around in PID 105889 by increasing the CMAQ amount by 

$1,604,800 and decreasing the STBG amount by $1,604,800. This will allow for the funding of PID 

111546 to be changed to STBG from being originally programmed as CMAQ. There will not be a 

negative impact on either project or either funding program as it is a change of the exact amount of funds 

within the same fiscal year.  

This modification also moves PID 116993 from FY 2026 into FY 2027.  


